To Whom It May Concern:

It is my distinct pleasure to recommend to Adrian Ababei as an experienced and highly efficient senior web developer. In
my capacity as Technical Lead responsible for the development of the Berklee College of Music website at One Pica, |
have worked closely with Adrian for one year.

Adrian is a hard-working self-starter who invariably understands exactly what a project is all about from the outset, and
how to get it done effectively. He has a clear understanding of web development principles and his ability to apply them
to solve problems reflects his excellent analytical abilities. His desire to share his knowledge with his peers, clarity in
communicating his ideas and ability to systematically deal with a problem at hand make him suitable for team work.

Adrian willingly accepts challenging assignments and offers to contribute where ever he can. He has demonstrated
excellent programming skills which are very essential to address the constantly evolving client’'s website requirements.
Despite encountering multiple hurdles with the Berklee College of Music project, Adrian always found a proper solution to
the problem and implemented it very quickly. He also created many customized modules to better serve Berklee College
of Music’s needs in managing content for thousands of students, faculty, staff, and alumni.

In closing, as detailed above, based on my experience working with him, | can unreservedly recommend Adrian Ababei
to you for any senior web development position. If you would like further elaboration, feel free to call me at 617-695-9995.

Regards,
Gregory Segall

President
One Pica, Inc.
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